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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

COMES NOW Kansas City Power & Light Company and KCP&L Greater Missouri 

Operations Company (collectively, the “Company”) and provides notice that the May 5, 2016 

meeting with Chairman Daniel Hall has been cancelled. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Robert J. Hack     
Robert J. Hack, MBN 36496 
Phone: (816) 556-2791 
E-mail: rob.hack@kcpl.com 
Roger W. Steiner, MBN 39586 
Phone: (816) 556-2314 
E-mail: roger.steiner@kcpl.com 
Kansas City Power & Light Company 
1200 Main – 19th Floor 
Kansas City, Missouri  64105 
Fax: (816) 556-2110 
 
Attorneys for the Company 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 The undersigned certified that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 
by electronic transmission, facsimile, U.S. Mail or e-mail to all parties of record in all of its 
contested cases pending before the Missouri Public Service Commission on this 5th day of May, 
2016. 
 

/s/ Robert J. Hack     
Robert J. Hack 
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